
 
 

NHS CONTINUING HEALTHCARE 
 
Deadlines for assessment requests of eligibility for cases 
between 2004 and 2012 
 
The Department of Health has announced the introduction of deadlines for new 
cases which require an assessment of eligibility for NHS Continuing Healthcare 
funding. The remaining deadline applies to previously un-assessed periods of 
care, which occurred in the following time periods: 
 
Time Period 
 

Deadline 

1 April 2011 – 31 March 2012 
 

31 March 2013 

 
If you wish to apply for assessment for NHS Continuing Care funding for an 
episode of care which took place in the time periods above, please notify us 
either: 
 
By phone:  01653 605776  
 
By post to:  The NHS Continuing Care Team 

Malton Hospital 
Middlecave Road 
Malton YO17 7NG  

 
Any notification should be given within the deadline above. Some cases may 
be accepted after the dates outlined above only if there are exceptional 
circumstances for doing so. 
 
 
Need some help with this? 
If you have any concerns, questions or comments to make about this process 
please contact our Patient Relations Team either: 
 
By phone on: 0800 06 88 000 
By e-mail at:  nyy-pct.PatientRelations@nhs.net 
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